Ms Hunter's September Newsletter!

Wow | can't believe August is over! Our first few weeks together have been going so well! In
September we have picture day on Thursday the second! We will be closed for Labor Day
September 6th. We also have Johnny Appleseed day on September 27th.

Our curriculum for September is about the human body, 5 senses, health, and feelings. We also
have the color blue for our color of the month, and triangle and oval are our shapes. Emotions
and manners are things we will be focusing on.

Our biblical curriculum is still genesis 1:1 for the Bible verse and all about creation. As you know
we are making a creation book and will hopefully be done with it by the end of September!



